
 

 

 

Dear Mr. Manchester: 

 

I would like to thank you again for taking the time to meet with representatives of the Review Board 

last Monday.  It was a pleasure and an honor to meet with you and to discuss issues related to your 

book Death of  a President. 
 

As we promised, I am enclosing copies of your notes for DOAP that you provided to investigators for 

the House Select Committee on Assassinations.  It is our understanding that you provided them 

access to your materials and permitted them to identify those records that were of particular interest to 

them.  We understand that you then asked your secretary to make copies of the records and 

forwarded them to the HSCA along with an invoice for the copies and for your secretary’s time.  The 

records that I am enclosing are the copies that we have thus far been able to locate from the HSCA 

records.  We are also forwarding a copy of these records to your attorney, Mr. Lynch, and to the JFK 

Library in Boston. 

 

Once again, we sincerely hope that we will be able to work out a procedure that will both satisfy your 

concerns and serve the larger interests of history. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: Joseph G. Lynch, Esq. 

Mr. Bradley S. Gerratt 

Elizabeth Pugh, Esq. 


